
 Mothers’ Union is a global Christian movement working with people of 
all faiths and none to develop communities, strengthen families and 
advocate for change. With over 4 million members worldwide, we aim to
put our  faith into action, as we work together for a better world. [
www.mothersunion.org]

The trustees of Mothers’ Union, Gloucester Diocese are 
seeking to employ a clerk to the Trustee Board and 
Administrative Assistant to the Diocesan President.  

Working hours - 10 hours per week, mostly in the MU Office  (open hours 10.00am 
to 1.00pm) on Tuesdays and Fridays,  school term time. Attendance at Trustee and
Diocesan meetings needed ( currently on Wednesdays) on 6 occasions per year.

Membership of Mothers’ Union is not a requirement but the successful candidate 
must be sympathetic to working for a Christian organisation and acquiring 
knowledge about Mothers’ Union will be expected.  The efficiency of Mothers’ 
Union in this Diocese relies on the person acting in this role and so it is necessary 
to handle all enquiries with grace, care, and confidentiality. 

Closing date for applications - Saturday 15th October 2022
Interview  - in November to start work beginning January 2023.

To obtain more details, express an interest or if you have any queries, please 
email:
doreen.mclellan@yahoo.co.uk         Doreen McLellan (Diocesan President)
tlk2margaret@yahoo.co.uk               Margaret Edwards (Trustee for Governance)

Mothers’ Union Office:   7a Millers Green, Gloucester    GL1 2BN
Charity Number:    249912
Website:     http://mugloucester.org.uk  

We are hiring. 
Are YOU the person we need?
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